Overview of location photographs — Planning application 1 Plover close, BS22 8XB

Photo #1: View from road outside 1 Plover close BS22 8XB, looking along boundary wall.

The concrete block wall is 1 Plover close. Under this proposal, this wall would be extended along the line of the footpath at a height equal to
that shown or less than 2.0m, for maximum privacy. The new wall would be completely concrete block, without the terracotta house bricks.




Photo #2: View of existing boundary with 1 Plover close.

Under this proposal, these concrete block walls (only those present in this photo) would be removed after the new boundary wall is
constructed.

Photo #3: Photo of existing boundary with 1 Plover close (Concrete block wall) and boundary with 2 Cormorant close (wooden fence)

Only the Concrete block wall boundary would be removed under this proposal, our neighbour's fence would remain.




Photo #4: Showing view of footpath and boundary wall. The new boundary wall would stop short of the line presented by the tarmac footpath.

Also note drain position. After a brief conversation with North Somerset's planning department we are happy to allow access to this within our
property when necessary. We would cover it with a temporary (movable) cover (slabs,bird bath etc.). The rest of the slabbed area would be
converted to garden, with due consideration for the drains when planting trees or landscaping work, elc..




